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WOODBINE TO RECEIVE MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE FUNDS

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 
County Department of Human Services has informed the Woodbine Municipal 
Alliance that its CY2011 application has been approved by the Governor’s 
Council on Alcoholism and Drug Abuse

This funding consists of  a cash match of $1,875 and an in-kind  match of $5,625, 
both  provided by the Borough, along with DEDR (State) funds in the amount of 
$7,500, for a total grant of $15,000.

“I am pleased we have again been approved for funding under this program by 
which the Borough continues to partner to provide substance abuse awareness 
programs for our community generally” commented Mayor Pikolycky. “I would 
like to take this opportunity to again thank those dedicated volunteers we 
currently have and to put a call out for more volunteers for our Municipal Alliance 
programs and especially to serve on our Municipal Alliance committee. Our next 
quarterly meeting will be in March, in the municipal building, and everyone 
interested is encouraged to attend and participate. ”


